
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 

8 December 2022 
 
 
Dear Trade Partner,  
  
  
Due to the continued increases in supply chain costs, it has become necessary for 
SAL to review our Trade Price List. 
 
A price change will be effective Wednesday 1st February 2023 and apply to all orders 
despatched after this date. 
 
It is anticipated the change will be in the region of a 5% increase.  

  
Once finalised, a new electronic price file will be provided to you.  
   
Thank you for your ongoing support of SAL.  
 
My contact details listed below are available to you should you have any questions 
in the meantime.  
  
      

 Regards 
  
  
  
John Attlesey  
  
General Manager – Sales 

 

 

 

 

   

 
 

  


